BAKWENA Toll Tariff Adjustments for 2015

It is with pleasure that we are able to inform you that the toll tariffs on the Gauteng e-roads will not
be adjusted on 7 March 2015.

Our Bakwena customers should however note that the toll tariffs on the N1/N4 Bakwena Route, are
part of the National Roads Toll Tariffs that will be adjusted in line with the Consumer Price Index
(CPI) on 7 March 2015.

The Minister of Transport approved the Tariffs proposed by the South African National Roads Agency
SOC Ltd (SANRAL) for 2015/16 in February 2015, following which they were gazetted.

Adjustments occur annually and these adjustments become effective on 7 March 2015 this year.

Any adjustments to the Tariffs are based on the preceding twelve months CPI. The average CPI
adjustment for SANRAL managed Toll Tariffs is 6.017%.

There will be adjustments on the N3 toll road between Johannesburg and Durban and on the N4
highway between the Mozambican border and the Botswana border, as well as on the toll road
sections of the N1, N2, N17 and R30.

e-toll Account holders are reminded to review their Low Balance threshold, in order to
accommodate the increase in monthly toll costs and prevent their account from becoming inactive
which will result in the booms not opening at the Bakwena toll plazas.

Please contact our Call Centre on 0800 SANRAL (726 725), email us on info@sa-etoll.co.za or visit us
at our e-toll Customer Service Centres should you require any further clarification.



